
 

August 2, 2025


Unifor Local 6008 will offer 3 Scholarships yearly for Post Secondary 
to any Member in good standing and/or their Children with proof of

enrolment into a program within University, College, or Trade-School.


Applications will be open from August 2nd closing August 31st. 


If there are more than 3 applicants, all applicant names will be placed 
onto a list with a number assigned to them. At the September 
General Membership Meetings, using a number generator program 
the 3 successful applicants will be chosen.


The year of commencement can be at any stage within your 
education (1st, 2nd, 3rd or 4th year) in a University, College, or Trade 
School.


In the first year of being a successful applicant you will receive a 
payment of $1000.00 in September immediately following the General 
Membership Meeting.


Each year afterward, upon proof or your re-enrolment you will receive 
an additional $500.00 on September 1st.


The Scholarship program will continue for a maximum of 4 years 
upon confirmation of enrolment into your University, College or Trade-
School program.


The scholarship will be a maximum of $2,500.00 per successful 
applicant with confirmation of enrolment for all 4 years.
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Name of Local 6008 Member       	       	______________________________


Bell Employee Number	 	 	 	 ______________________________


Member’s Personal E-mail Address		 ______________________________


Member’s Personal Cell Number	 	 ______________________________


Member’s Child’s name registering 

into University/College/Trade-School	 ______________________________


What year entering in September

(1st, 2nd, 3rd, or 4th)	 	 	 	 	 ______________________________


Member’s Child E-mail Address	 	 ______________________________


**Include with you application a copy of the acceptance letter**


If you are the successful applicant, you agree to have your/your child’s 
name and photo published on our Website.


YES	 	 NO


Child’s Personal Cell Number will be required if a successful recipient of 
our Local’s Bobby Pearsall Memorial Scholarship.
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